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PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2005 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT OF PLANNING PROPOSAL 
 

City of Bunbury has received an application to use and/or develop land for the following purpose and 
public comments are invited, without prejudice. 

 
PROPOSED CHANGE OF USE TO HOTEL  - LOT 888 (#1) FORREST AVENUE BUNBURY 

 

 
 
Proposal: 
The City of Bunbury has received a Development Application from Realcom Project Management Pty 
Ltd, on behalf of the landowner, to change the use of the existing building from a Tavern to a Hotel at 
Lot 888 (#1) Forrest Avenue, Bunbury. 
 
Details of the proposal are available to the public at:  

• City of Bunbury Customer Service Counter - 4 Stephen Street, Bunbury. Monday to Friday during 
office hours; and 

• City of Bunbury Website, Public Notices tab: www.bunbury.wa.gov.au/SitePages/Public-
Notices.aspx 

 
Submissions: 
Submissions are to be lodged with the undersigned and emailed to info@bunbury.wa.gov.au or 
posted/delivered to 4 Stephen Street, Bunbury.  
 
Closing Date for Submissions / Comments: 
Submissions may be made on the proposal in the period ending on the Tuesday 5 November 2024. 
Comments on this proposal may be submitted to the City of Bunbury in writing on or before that day.   
 
If you require further information or require a hard copy submission form, please contact Philip 
Diamond, Planning Officer on (08) 9792 7050 to discuss the application. 
 
 

Alan Ferris 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

1 Forrest Avenue BUNBURY 6230 

http://www.bunbury.wa.gov.au/SitePages/Public-Notices.aspx
http://www.bunbury.wa.gov.au/SitePages/Public-Notices.aspx
mailto:info@bunbury.wa.gov.au

	Planning and Development Act 2005
	NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT OF PLANNING PROPOSAL

